
Grades 3,4 & 5 Newsletter  

Term 3 Week 11 - 5/30 

 

 

Finals Begin on Monday! 

All students should have taken home their revision packets for 
final review over the weekend. 

Please check SDP for uploaded Exam schedules. 

 

As a reminder, final exams account for 50% of the overall grade for 
the year, so this is a particularly important time.  

 

Please make sure your student is well-rested and healthy so that 
they are fully prepared to do their best on their final exams.  

It is important that all students arrive on-time to school during final 
exams.  

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to Mr. Nachar at (952)-918-1826 or email 
mnachar@ism-sabis.net  

 

Good luck students! 
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